
 

 

 

 
August 20, 2015 

 
 
 

Pursuant to a call by the President, the School Board of the Kenosha 

Unified School District will hold special meetings on Wednesday and 

Thursday, August 26-27, 2015, in the ESC boardroom located at 3600-52nd 

Street, Kenosha.  Dinner for participants will be served from 4:00 to 4:45 

p.m. in room 190B and the meetings will start at 5:00 p.m. in the 

boardroom. The purpose of these meetings, with assistance of a facilitator, 

is for the school board and leadership council to refine the mission, vision, 

core values and strategic directions.  There will be discussion regarding 

strategic planning next steps as well as ongoing governance work of the 

board.  There will be an opportunity for views and comments by the public. 

 
 
 
     Dr. Sue Savaglio-Jarvis 

       Superintendent of Schools 

 

 


